
SIGNATURE OF THE LONGINES-OSAF AGREEMENT, 2019-2023

On Sunday 11th of March, at 1:30pm at Hipódromo Nacional de Maroñas, Montevideo, the  
VicePresident of Longines and Head of International Marketing, Juan-Carlos Capelli, and the Chairman of 
OSAF, Carlo Rossi Soffia, signed the agreement by which Longines renews its support and commitment 
with OSAF, as OSAF Official Partner and Official Watch, as well as Official Chronometer of Longines Gran 
Premio Latinoamericano and Longines Cup.
The agreement shall extend from 2019 to 2023.

The first 2 venues to host the Grand Prix have already been defined. 

2019 will find the best Latin American Thoroughbreds competing in the track of Club Hípico de Santiago, 
over turf surface.
The race to have OSAF and Longines support to become Longines Cup 2019 has not been yet decided on. 

In 2020, The Grand Prix will return to Argentina after 5 years, being this time the turf track  of  San Isidro 
Racecourse the chosen one to gather the best horses in our region.  
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